
March 30, 2023

Dear Temima Families,

As we are getting ready for Pesach, we wanted to share with you some important information
regarding the open enrollment for the upcoming school years and the decisions that the Board
recently approved.

New tuition level and structure: 
We need to continue to invest in the future of Temima in a strong inflation period and to that
extend, tuition will increase for the school year:

● 2023-24 to $17,000 per student 
● 2024-25 to $18,000 per student

We want to offer transparency and ease the transition over 2 years for a tuition level that has not
been increased since 2019. Moreover, we heard your concerns and have decided to end the
tuition/fundraising requirement ratio adjustment the way it is now. This means that the
discount received through financial aid will not be expected anymore to be added as an extra
amount to be fundraised. In addition to your tuition level, as of school year 2023-24, we will only
request a Give /Get of $500 donated or raised per student (with a $1,000 cap per family) + a
minimum $1,000 SSO contribution per school year. Please note that any current Fundraising
Requirement balance will still be due by graduation.

Fees:
You will find below the different program fees and they can be added directly to your tuition
through your payment plan in FACTS, you just need to notify Mrs. Simons via email by April 24,
2023 at ssimons@temima.org. Otherwise, they can be paid online or by check by the due dates.
We want to make this process as easy as possible for you:
Re-Registration Fee: $300
Activity Fee: $500 – new level
Tech Fee: $500
Graduation Fee: $300 – new level

Jewish Community Professional Grant renewed!
We are excited to share that the Jewish Community Professional High School Tuition Grant has
been renewed and is available for the daughters of full-time (minimum of 32 hours weekly)
Jewish community Professionals. For example, an incoming 9th grader will be able to receive it
for the 4 years at Temima if eligible every year.
Click here to complete the form and see if you are eligible to participate. In order to allocate the
funds from the grant, we need to determine how many of our current and incoming families are

https://form.jotform.com/211024870755049


eligible. The funds we will receive are limited. We will divide what we receive amongst the
eligible families and communicate the amount in the enrollment contract.

Important due dates:  
• Re-registration $300 deposit (10th-12th grade) via FACTS, online or check: April 24, 2023 
• Complete tuition assistance application in FACTS:  April 24, 2023 
• Temima to send out enrollment contracts with tuition details: May 8, 2023 
• Appeal to the Tuition Review committee: May 18, 2023
• Enrollment contracts due back with program fees (unless included in payment plan in FACTS):
June 5, 2023 
• Set up payment plan in FACTS : June 5, 2023 
• First tuition/fees payment: July 20, 2023
Any past due dates will result in an extra $250 late fee.

Useful links and contact:
FACTS to apply for financial assistance:  https://online.factsmgt.com
FACTS to sign up for payment plans - mandatory unless paying full:  https://online.factsmgt.com
Tuition Review Committee: TRC@temima.org
Payment online of the fees (if not through FACTS): https://www.temima.org/general.html
Mrs. Simons, Business Manager : ssimons@temima.org or (404) 315-0507

We are available to answer any questions you have about these changes and want to make this
process as easy as possible for all involved. Specifically, you can contact Mrs. Simons,
Business Manager with any questions or concerns at ssimons@temima.org or (404) 315-0507

Thank you for your continued support! 

Chag Pesach Kasher v’Sameach,

Rabbi Doron Silverman Sandrine Simons
President Business Manager
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